[image: image1.png]




FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

May 6, 2004

Contact:
Laura Figueroa


512.320.0099 x.14


lfigueroa@txiolta.org

AUSTIN LAW ASSOCIATIONS PRESENT TEAJF EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
WITH PUBLIC INTEREST AWARD
AUSTIN, Texas – The Travis County Bar Association, the Austin Black Lawyers Association and the Hispanic Bar Association of Austin today presented Betty Balli Torres, executive director of the Texas Equal Access to Justice Foundation, with the Regina Rogoff Award to honor her service in the public interest. The award was presented at the associations’ Law Day luncheon, held to celebrate our country’s heritage of liberty under the law.
Torres is the executive director of the Texas Equal Access to Justice Foundation, the largest Texas-based funding source for civil legal aid in Texas. She began her career as a staff attorney at Legal Aid of Central Texas (now Texas RioGrande Legal Aid) in 1987. Subsequently, she held various direct service and administrative public interest positions, including: executive director of Laredo Legal Aid Society, legal director of Volunteer Legal Services of Central Texas and staff attorney at Advocacy, Inc., in the Rio Grande Valley.
Torres works tirelessly to increase the visibility and support of Legal Aid on a local, statewide and national basis. She is a member of the Travis County Bar Association, American Bar Association, the Hispanic Bar Association of Austin and the Advisory Council of the Texas Department of Justice’s Victim’s Services Division.

The Texas Equal Access to Justice Foundation (www.teajf.org), created by the Supreme Court of Texas in 1984, is the largest state-based funding source for the provision of civil legal services to poor Texans, otherwise known as Legal Aid.  The organization is committed to the vision that all Texans will have equal access to justice, regardless of their income. The Foundation administers the Interest on Lawyers’ Trust Accounts (IOLTA) Program, the Basic Civil Legal Services (BCLS) Program and the Crime Victims Civil Legal Services (CVCLS) Program. The funds from each of these sources are earmarked to assist nonprofit organizations in providing civil Legal Aid to tens of thousands of low-income Texans each year. 
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